
 

 

 

16th May 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Father’s Day Gift Stall – 15th, 16th, 17th June 2022 

We will once again be running a Father’s Day Gift Stall to give your children the opportunity to 

purchase gifts to celebrate someone special in their lives. Children will be able to purchase up to a 

maximum of 2 gifts* and gifts will be priced at £1.50 each. 

We will be holding the stalls over Wednesday 15th, Thursday 16th and Friday 17th June 2022. Gifts 

can be purchased with cash over lunch time (special arrangements are being put in place for nursery 

children to purchase their gifts). 

Please ensure your child comes to school with the correct money in a labelled envelope for their 

gifts.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

*Gifts are subject to availability. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Friends of Hinguar 


